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Friday, 28 March 2025 

Newsletter 
We have had a very busy week in school! The year 6 children have been amazing this week with the mock 

SATS tests - we are very proud of them. One more week to go until half term and I think we are all ready for 

a two-week break! With the warmer weather finally on its way, can I please remind parents to send children 

with named water bottles and hats on the warmer days. 

Ed Seeley,  

Headteacher 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Rojo class for a weekly attendance of 98.67% 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

March  

Monday 31st March - Non-Uniform Day - Football Themed 

Monday 31st March - Year 3/4 Boys’ Football Trials 

Monday 31st March - Mothers & Others PTA Coffee morning 

Monday 31st March – Height & Weight measurement for Reception & Year 6 

 

April 

Tuesday 1st April 10am Year 3/4 performance 10am  

Wednesday 2nd April Year 3/4 performance 5pm 

Thursday 3rd April Year 3/4 performance 5.30pm 

Friday 4th April – PTA Chocolate Tombola after school 

Friday 4th April – last day of term – non-uniform day 

Tuesday 22nd April – School re-opens to all pupils 

Tuesday 22nd April - Friday 9th May - Swimming for Year 3/4 & Y6 non-Swimmers 

Thursday 24th April - Year 3/4 Boys’ Football Tournament  

 

Class Achievers 

On Monday 31st March, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  The Rainbow class achiever will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Finn Blue Raymond Amarillo Lacey-Mae Azul Jayden 

Green Heiley Orange George Rosa Moeez Morado Zara 

Red Lawi Yellow Evie Verde Jaxon Rojo Cody 
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KS1 Church Trip  

On Monday, KS1 had the wonderful opportunity to visit St Peter and St Paul’s Church. During our visit, the 

children were able to explore the church and identify various features we’ve been learning about in our 

Religious Education lessons. They also enjoyed listening to the Easter Story and tasting hot cross buns. 

Throughout the visit, the children were highly engaged and asked some thoughtful and insightful questions 

to the volunteers at the church. It was fantastic to see their curiosity and eagerness to learn in action. 

As always, the children were a credit to the school, demonstrating great behaviour and showing a genuine 

interest in the visit. It was a memorable experience for all involved, and we look forward to continuing our 

learning about Easter and other religious traditions in the coming weeks.  

 
 

Year 3 & 4 Performance 

Please see attached information regarding the year 3 & 4 Peter Pan performance.  

https://forms.office.com/e/LV0rT3W7u5  

 

Dinner Time Update 

This week, I have gone through the lunchtime expectations again. I have also spoken to a few children 

to remind them of the dangers of going near the hot trolley and explained why the tape is in place to 

stop children going too near.  

 

The children with well-done slips this week are: 

 

Gabriel  Riley  Ahad  Jaden  Hattie  Nathan  Layla Y 

George P Maximus George H Melicent Sofia  Grace  Elihu 

Ella  Hendrix Adam S Lacey-Mae Reuben Isla D  Shaun 

Erin  Niamh  Chester 

 

Thank you 

 

Andrea 
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New School Menu 

  



 

 

 



 



 

 

 

  



 


